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From: ERIC FRANZ <eelfranz1@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 9:27 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex

This is regarding RIN 3038-AC61.

In Vietnam we all fought to keep our freedom and rights so in the future we would
be guaranteed such. Please cease removing our rights to trade the forex market.
If you pass this you will deny hundreds of thousands of Americans the ability to
trade because of the financial implications. If this is passed... only the rich will
have the opportunity to trade. Give us a break.

Eric Franz



